
From: Darci Flynn <Darci.Flynn@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 9:47 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Chicago Children's Advocacy Center  
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Closing the loop here. I am confirming I went to the event on Wednesday at Theatre on the Lake for the 
Chicago Children’s Advocacy Center Night of Hereos fundraiser. I attended in my official capacity. 
 
Thanks, 
Darci 
 
 

Darci Flynn (she/her) 

Director of GBV Strategy & POlicy 

Office of the Mayor  
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